P&C NEWSLETTER



JOIN US IN WORKING FOR THE SCHOOL COMMUNITY



In this issue:

Lapathon is coming

Walk to School Day

Cottesloe wins grant

Mothers and Carers event

Still to come

Get in touch: cottesloepresident@gmail.com

A rewarding community

Myke Bartlett, P&C President

Every time the P&C runs a school activity, I'm struck by how willing our community is to get involved. It was great to see the Year 4 parents turn up early for Walk to School Day to serve the kids a free breakfast (provided by the Boatshed). I know the kids were grateful.

I also want to thank one of our new parents Olivia Trembath for organising the Mother's Day event, which you can read about on page 4. It was a great success, again made possible by our community helping each other to make wonderful things happen. As I'm sure Olivia can attest, we're also a very welcoming community – and always delighted to have new parents join in the fun.



Lapathon is coming!

Our next big fundraiser will be held on the afternoon of **Friday 23 June**. After lunch, kids will be encouraged to get active and raise funds for the Early Learning Centre improvements!

All students are invited to take part in the lapathon and walk, jog or run as may laps as they like.

A sponsorship form will be coming homethis week for students to seek sponsorship per lap.

It will be a fun afternoon with music, rewards and a few surprises. There will also be prizes for the first class to collect and submit all their donations.

Parents are invited to come along and help out – or to simply cheer the kids on!

Thanks to:

Our Year 3 parents for running the event

In short

- The Family Night listed in the school calendar will not run this term.
- Join us for the School Busy Bee this Sunday 11 June from 12pm!

Walk to School day

Our Walk to School day breakfast went really well. Students who arrived by foot, bike, scooter or skateboard were greeted with fruit, yoghurt and delicious granola, all supplied by Boatshed Cottesloe.

Boatshed have been enthusiastic supporters of our community over the years and went above and beyond this time to supply us with a healthy (and did we say delicious) incentive for kids to make their own way to school.

The event was very efficiently run by our Year 4 parents. Parents in other levels should keep an eye on your WhatsApp class group for your chance to help out.

Thanks to:

Boatshed Cottesloe
Our Year 4 parents



Cottesloe P&C wins grant!

We were thrilled to hear from our local MP, Kate Chaney that the Cottesloe P&C's application for the Department of Social Services' Volunteer Grants 2022-23 was successful. The grant will provide vital funds to support the volunteering work of our P&C. Stay tuned for more details.

Mothers and carers event

Our inaugural Mothers and Carers event was a fantastic night of food, drinks and great company.

The event raised an incredible \$7500 for the school community. Many thanks to everyone who came along, to Olivia Trembath for organising the event, to Mel and Stuart Love for hosting, to Alisha and Mark Hunt for the incredible catering and to the many, many people in our wonderful community who supported it.





Extra thanks to all the amazing sponsors for prize donations:

Boatshed Optus Stadium Graham and Mari Dart's paella dinner Tennis Approach Cottesloe Bodhi Blanc Sal's Pasta Deli **Bodies by Ryan** Le Chic hair salon Mel Love wine evening & wines **Shorehouse Shiraz clothing Peppermint Grove jewellers** Mosman Spa **Collins Bookseller Napoleon Street Little Things Gin**



Coming up

11 June - School busy bee

26 July - P&C Meeting

4 August - Principal Day and Raffle

11 August - Year 6 Disco

18 August - Student Free Day

24 August – Book Week Parade

25 August – School Athletics Carnival

15 September - Year 6 Musical



Join your P&C!

All are welcome to join!

We have a thriving and friendly school community.

We'd love you to come along to our next meeting. There will be cheese, wine and babysitting. It's a great way to meet other parents and get involved in the life of our school. 1897 COTTESLOE FRANKSCHOOL

Date: Wednesday 26 July 6pm Venue: School Library